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Fiscal Detail and Notes
This bill requires the Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) to submit a report and implementing legislation 
to the Legislature by January 30, 2015 directing the State to use a single type of gasoline. Any additional costs to the 
DEP to study the feasibility of easing multiple gasoline requirements and using a single type of gasoline are expected 
to be minor and can be absorbed within existing budgeted resources.

Minor cost increase - Other Special Revenue Funds
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Fiscal Note for Bill as Engrossed with:
No Amendments
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